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The Board of Education recognizes that various student tests may be mandated or required by State and/or 
Federal Law. Any additional grade level universal testing conducted by the school district shall be in alignment 
with one of the following purposes: 

1. To provide information on student comprehension with the goal of providing feedback to teachers in 
order to guide classroom instruction 

2. To assist in the evaluation of established curricula and to facilitate the curriculum revision process 
3. To provide information helpful to parents and/or guardians regarding their child's academic 

performance 
4. To assist in the screening of students who may be eligible for placement in specialized programs of 

instruction 
5. Any testing that is required as a condition of a grant or other funding source 

The results of any universal testing protocols, as well as State and Federally mandated testing, may be reported 
out to the Board of Education at their request at least once per year as part of an update on academic growth in 
the district. 
 


